Dear Senate Rules Committee,

Please support HB4075A to end coyote killing contests in oregon. | hate to admit that a family member
of mine has participated in this awful event. It was so upsetting to learn be had been part of something
I'm so against.

Thank you in advance for choosing to end this.
Sincerely,
Melinda Rossow

1925 18th St. NE
Salem, OR 97301



